From: Neal Cornett

To: McDougall, Robert
Subject: Re: Vermont Public Records Act Request
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 4:09:55 PM

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize

and trust the sender.
Mr. Dougall:

Thank you for your response. EPA is willing to pay for the review. Could you please provide
instructions for how to proceed?

Sincerely,
Neal Cornett
Attorney at Law

On Fri, Jan 31, 2020 at 3:55 PM McDougall, Robert <robert.mcdougall@vermont.gov> wrote:

Dear Attorney Cornett: Please see the attached.

Sincerely

Robert McDougall

Assistant Attorney General

***The information contained in this message may be privileged. It is intended by the sender
to be confidential. If you suspect you may not be the intended recipient, please notify the
sender and delete all copies.™**
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